

June 1, 2007

Adjusters International / Globe Midwest Attn. John G. Levy 25800 Northwestern Hwy. Southfield, Michigan 48075

Dear John,

I want to extend my appreciation and that of my entire staff, for your assistance in our recent fire loss insurance claim. We relied upon your expertise form the first days after the fire when you brought in personnel to assess the loss and provide recommendations on how to proceed. Your senior adjuster, Craig Becker, reviewed our insurance policy and advised us on its strengths and limitations. He was with us throughout the entire process to help with business decisions and communicated regularly so that we always knew the status of our claim. Your expertise was also extremely helpful with out financial institution and your continual input with them allowed for a smooth relationship between all of the parties.

Looking back on it, I can see that the first few days after a fire there are several decisions that no one should face without a professional firm. The subsequent work your team performed by bringing in engineers, contractors, and appraisers was invaluable and something we could never have accomplished as quick and effectively.

I was very impressed with your professional service and I would not hesitate to recommend your company to anyone who might incur an insurance loss. In fact, would welcome any phone calls from prospective clients to confirm Autolign's total satisfaction with the high standard and competency of Adjusters International.

Once again, thank you for all your support.

Sincerely,

Brian Williamson President